
 
 

 

Ref-No. BJC-SET 2565-013          

 

October 20, 2022 

 

 
Subject: Notification of Contract Signing  

 

To: President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

BJC Heavy Industries Public Company Limited (hereinafter referred to as “the company”) is pleased to inform 

the SET that the Company has officially agreed with the client to execute two projects from Santos in gas 

industry located in Australia. 

The contract involves supply and provide Fabrication of Wellhead skids, totaling by 980 million baht.  

Furthermore, the project period will start from 4Q2022-1Q2024. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 
Best regards,  

BJC Heavy Industries Public Company Limited 

 
 

 
 

Mr. Seung Woo Lee 
Deputy Managing Director 
 


